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Dear Sirs,

I was alarmed to learn that plans are still going ahead for the road tunnel and by pass
which will have a detrimental impact on environment and world heritage site of
Stonehenge. Why are the government not taking into consideration the fat that UNESCO
have rejected the proposals along with other interested partners.

It will be a tragedy to harm this extraordinary site not to mention shameful. Please do
listen and act appropriately.

Yours sincerely

Jacqueline Taylor






